
FSWG Update April 26, 2022 

 

1. With the Board of Supervisors approving the County CEO’s global plan to move  

CSA 40 areas in to adjoining Districts, the remaining annexation action rests with 

LAFCO. Sonoma County Fire Protection District’s application to annex Bodega 

Bay has been submitted and is in the protest period. Unknown when LAFCO will 

be taking action since the May meeting has been cancelled. 

2. In a recent meeting with Terry Wright we were informed that the County does not 

plan on continuing with payments for REDCOM, red flag upstaffing, enhanced 

services or Lexipol. 

3. We were informed by Supervisor Gore that the County Fire Ad-Hoc is inactive 

with Terry Wright retiring a new County contact will need to be identified. 

4. At the same meeting Terry indicated there is no enthusiasm from the board or 

staff for pursuing a new tax measure at this time. 

5. At the most recent meeting discussions centered around the County’s RFP for 

ambulance services and what role the fire service might have. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bob Taylor  


